
Medicaid: What's at Stake and 
What to Do 
National disability advocates and media reports think a 
federal bill will be introduced early next year that will 
include cuts to Medicaid. Federal changes to Medicaid 
will impact state budgets and state Medicaid programs 
(like Family Care and IRIS). We will hold a webinar to 
discuss what this could mean for Wisconsinites 2 
different times. Register below for the time that works 
for you. 

Registration link:

Questions? 
Contact Tami Jackson at 

Tamara.Jackson@wisconsin.gov

Tuesday, Jan. 7th, 12 pm to 1:30 pm: 

Tuesday, Jan. 21st, 12 pm to 1:30 pm
Thursday, Jan. 23rd, 3 pm to 4:30 pm

Save the Date for our webinars on 
how to tell your story to 
policymakers. Registration coming 
soon!

We will talk about:

The ideas to cut 
Medicaid in 
documents that 
Congress and the 
President are looking 
at as they put together 
the federal budget 
and legislation;

What they could mean 
for Wisconsin and for 
people with 
developmental 
disabilities and their 
families; 

Steps you can take 
totalk about the 
importance of 
Medicaid with 
policymakers 

bit.ly/Medicaid2025Webinar

Thursday, Jan. 9th, 3 pm to 4:30 pm:
Registration link:
bit.ly/MedicaidJan9th

https://www3.thedatabank.com/dpg/579/personal2.asp?formid=MedicaidWebs&c=20241219164902569606
https://www3.thedatabank.com/dpg/579/personal2.asp?formid=MedicaidWebs2&c=20241219164836757579



